
RE Year 4 
Autumn Spring Summer 

Objectives 
Why do religions have rules? 
 Understand why societies have to have rules. 
 Know that religious groups have specific 

rules or guidelines to live by. 
 Understand why rules are important to 

religions. 
 
               Overview 

The children will conduct research about the 
similarities and difference between different 
religious groups. They will present this 
information to their peers. 

 
               Objectives 

How and why do Hindus celebrate Divali? 
 Understand the basic facts of the Hindu 

religion. 
 Understand key events of the story of Rama 

and Sita. 
 Understand the characters’ feelings in the 

story.  
 Understand what Divali means to Hindus. 
 Understand that Hindus celebrate Divali. 
 

Overview 
Visit the local Mandir to further appreciate the 
Hindu religion. Look at the life of Rama and Sita 
and their significance.  Study the festival of 

Objectives 
How and why do religious people pray? 
 Understand what prayer is 
 Understand why people pray 
 Understand how people pray  
 

Overview 
The children will carry out research into how 
different religions pray and present this to their 
peers. They will then use this information to 
look at the similarities and differences of the 
different religious groups.  
 
Why is Lent such an important time for 
Christians? 
 Understand why Lent is important to 

Christians 
 

Overview 
The children will look closely at Lent and why 
this is important to Christians. As part of this 
unit of work, the children will be visited by the 
local church parishioners.  
 

 

Objectives 
What can we learn about symbols and beliefs 
from visiting religious buildings? 
 Understand that the value placed on objects 

and experience varies 
 Able to classify different types of religious 

buildings and objects 
 Understand that beliefs, ideas and feelings 

can be expressed in a variety of ways 
 Able to describe what sort of things are 

found in religious buildings 
 Understand the significance of religious 

buildings and objects for believers 
 
                      Overview 

The children will research what the valued 
objects are within varying religions and the value 
placed upon those objects. They will then 
classify different religious objects and buildings 
by grouping them together and discussing the 
similarities and differences. They will then 
compare the varying religions and their beliefs, 
recognising that each faith expresses these in 
different ways. Children will then research and 
sort different objects that can be found within 
religious buildings. They will then discuss the 
importance of these objects and buildings to the 
individuals of different faiths that believe in 
them.  



Divali and what this means to Hindus. 
 

                               Objectives 
How do Christians celebrate Christmas today? 
 Understand the difference between 

Christmas as a religious festival and secular 
celebration. 

 Understand how Christians celebrate 
Christmas. 

 Understand how worship is important to 
Christians. 

 Understand why candles are used 
and the significance to Christians. 

 
Overview 

At Christmas time, discussing the importance of 
the story of the birth of Jesus to Christians.  
Looking at Christians traditions linked to    
Christmas and why these are important to 
Christians. 

                        Objectives 
What do religions say about the environment? 
 Know and understand the views taken by 

different religions about the environment.  
 Understand the impact of buying fair trade 

food in order to help the environment by 
encouraging sustainable development.  

 Understand why people choose to buy fair 
trade food. 

                                      
Overview 

Discuss together about different religions 
viewpoints on helping others and caring for the 
environment.  
e.g Islam – The Qur’an says that Allah (God) is 
the Creator of the world.  
Christianity – looking at the Bible (Genesis 1: 26 
and 28 which describe how people have to look 
after the world which has been created by God. 
Hinduism – ahimsa (non-harming)/ancient 
precept of caring for environment and taught by 
parents to children  
Buddhism- 1st precept – avoiding injury to any 
sentient creature. 
Humanism – Believe that humans have the 
power to look after our world as there is no God 
or supernatural force to look after it. It is 
important to look after our world as we rely on 
our world to help sustain us.  
Discuss fair trade food. Compare fair trade food 
with non- fair trade food. Taste test. 

 


